PRESS RELEASE

Ottawa, December 09, 2020

Mr. Abdul Mujeeb Siddiqui, a valued member of the Consulate General of
Pakistan in Toronto passed away yesterday. Mr. Siddiqui served at the Consulate
General for more than three decades. His devoted conscientious and honest
services will long be remembered.

High Commissioner of Pakistan, Mr. Raza Bashir Tarar has expressed
deepest condolences on behalf of all members of Pakistan High Commission
Ottawa and on his own behalf.

Mr. Abdul Hameed, Consul General and Mr. Junaid Wazir, Deputy Consul
General participated in Mr. Siddiqui’s funeral today.

May Almighty Allah grant eternal peace to the departed soul and enable his
family to bear this irreparable loss-Aameen.
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